
 
The purpose of this tool kit 
To introduce the new ​AZ Healthy Child Care Helpline​ to child care providers via social media 
platforms such as Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and LinkedIn. The Helpline is a free service 
available to child care providers in Arizona to get answers to questions and expert advice on health 
and safety during COVID-19. 
 
Suggested Captions 
The AZ Healthy Child Care Helpline is a free service for child care and preschool providers in 
Arizona to get expert advice on health and safety during the pandemic. Learn more at 
www.bit.ly/healthychildcare  
 
Child care providers – find answers to your questions about COVID-19 health and safety practices 
by calling the AZ Healthy Child Care Helpline. Learn more at ​www.bit.ly/healthychildcare  
 
AZ child care providers: talk with health professionals specially trained to help you create safe and 
healthy learning environments for young children and staff. It’s free. ​www.bit.ly/healthychildcare  
 
What do you need to change in your child care space due to the pandemic? Ask an expert at the AZ 
Healthy Child Care Helpline. Learn more at: ​www.bit.ly/healthychildcare  
 
Child care and preschool providers in AZ: What should you do if a COVID-19 case happens in your 
program? Get free help from a health professional. Learn more: ​www.bit.ly/healthychildcare 
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